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Blue Café

Baby let me know why I
always sing this song
And the reason is that
maybe i have never been
so lonely
Baby let me know why I
always sing this song
And the reason is that
maybe I have never been so lonely

Now I'm alone
I need time
To move on

Is it long what it takes
To let go
Let it go

Not feeling strong
Feeling weak
Outta love

Now all alone
I can sing
What i wrote

Baby let me know why I
always sing this song
And the reason is that
maybe i have never been
so lonely
Baby let me know why I
always sing this song

And the reason is that
maybe I have never been so lonely

Now
That you left
There is nothing to say

Though I'm the same
I can feel
Something changed

I don't wanna know
What you do
On your own

One thing I know
Gotta try to be strong

Baby let me know why I
always sing this song
And the reason is that
maybe i have never been
so lonely



Baby let me know why I
always sing this song
And the reason is that
maybe I have never been so lonely

Leave me alone
I need time
On my own

No you don't know
How I hurt
And I'm sore

What makes me blue
It is all
about you

I will be fine
With this song
On my mind

Baby let me know why I
always sing this song
And the reason is that
maybe i have never been
so lonely
Baby let me know why I
always sing this song
And the reason is that
maybe I have never been so lonely

Tištěno z www.txp.cz Sponzor: www.srovnavac.cz - šetříme na pojištění!

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

http://www.tcpdf.org

